
Elsecar Holy Trinity C.E. Primary Academy 

 
Our School, Our Church, Our Community 

 Church Street, Elsecar, Barnsley, S74 8HS 
01226 743008 

Email: s.silverwood@smat.org.uk 
  

Headteacher: Mr. S. Silverwood 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: School Report 

Your child’s end of year report will be available from Friday 12th July via email from your child’s class 

teacher. If you would like to request a copy, please use the email address below. Please note, reports will 

not be sent out prior to this date. 

Eyfs Mrs Proud k.proud@smat.org.uk 

Year 1 Ms Woollands  j.woollands@smat.org.uk 

Year 2 Mrs Rorke l.rorke@smat.org.uk 

Year 3 Mrs Fenlon-Widula c.fenlon-widula@smat.org.uk 

Year 4 Mrs Keenan  a.keenan@smat.org.uk 

Year 5 Mrs Westwood k.westwood@smat.org.uk 

Year 6 Miss Upton k.upton@smat.org.uk 

 

For those parents who do not request a copy these will be available for collection from the school office on 

our return to school in September. 

If you have any comments or require further clarification with regards to your child’s report, please 

contact the class teacher. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr S Silverwood 

Head Teacher 
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